Chester School District Bragg School

Excellence in Education

May 6, 2016

Dear Parents of Second Grade Students,

I want to welcome you and your child to Bragg Intermediate School! We are only a few yards away from Dickerson, but it may seem like miles to your second grader. To help make this transition easier, we will be having an orientation for all students during the afternoon of June 8th. They will come over, go on a tour of Bragg and get to meet with a third grade class. We have found this helps ease some of the trepidation students may have about moving up to third grade in Bragg.

Whether this is your first child to attend Bragg or you have older children, we would like for you to attend our Parent Orientation on Wednesday, June 8 at 6:00. Mrs. Spence, our Guidance Counselor, and I will be sharing information about our school day and subjects; the many wonderful opportunities at Bragg, both academic and social; what a typical third grade day looks like; as well as sharing some resources.

We are hopeful you can join us and look forward to meeting you on June 8th.

Yours truly,

Michele LH Stanton